

Dominion Road
Worthing
BN14 8JL
Tel: 07775 750456
www.jackintheboxplaygroup.co.uk

Welcome back to the Spring term!

A special welcome to all our new children. They are settling in well with support and we hope they are enjoying their time with us

If you ever have any concerns about your child, or general questions, please feel free to speak to any member of the team

FACE BOOK

Find us, like us and share us on Face Book. We will put our 'sign' of the week on there and add some photos of what we have been up to. We will never put on photos of the children.

January 2020

WORLD BOOK WEEK 2ND-6THMarch

At Jack in the Box we give every child the opportunity to dress up so we celebrate it all week.

Please encourage the children to come dressed as a favourite book character and bring in their favourite book from home

Reading to your child daily is very important to help them develop.

DROP OFF AND COLLECTION

Please make sure you are prompt when dropping off or collecting your child. We need to close the door as soon as possible for security reasons.

Art Bags; Please bring them in daily so we can put your children's creations in them to take home. Please can you also empty the art bags and look at their creation together.

WET AND COLD WEATHER; please ensure your children come appropriately dressed with jumpers, coats, gloves, hats and wellies.
Spare warm clothes on their pegs would be great. Thank you.

Sickness/Diarrhoea

Please note that you must allow 48 hours from the last time your child is sick or has diarrhoea before they can come back to playgroup. Colds & Coughs, Please only send your child in if they are really well enough, have slept and not been up all night and are able to cope without coughing and sneezing all day.

Lunch boxes:

Please name lunchboxes and drink bottles and ensure your child knows which is theirs! Always provide a drink please, (not fizzy)

If giving your child grapes please cut them in half lengthways.

Please make sure that you provide a spoon for yoghurts.

No Peanuts as we do have children with allergies to nuts.

No sweets, We encourage healthy lunch boxes.

Please help your child to find their photograph in the corridor when they arrive at playgroup and put a coloured card behind their photo.

Dates for your diary

Spring Term 2020

6th Jan - 3rdApril
17th - 21st February HALF TERM
2nd -6th March World Book Week
Friday 6th March 9.00 -10.00 Journal
meeting for all parents
6th April - 17thApril EASTER BREAK

Summer Term 2020

20th April - 17th July 8th may—Bank Holiday 25th May - 29th May HALF TERM Friday 12th June 9.00 -10.00 Journal meeting for all parents Dates are also on the website and are frequently updated.

Snack Donations

If you are able to donate any food for snack times then it would be very gratefully received Donations of tissues and wipes would also be helpful.